
Rec’d 12/14/2016 
 
Freedom of Information Office 
Illinois State Board of Education 
100 North First Street 
Springfield, Illinois 62777-0001 
ATTN: FOIA Request 
 
Under the terms of the Freedom of lnformation Act, I would like to request a list of e-mails for 
the Athletic Directors from as many schools in Illinois as possible. Elementary, Middle and High. 
They will be used to distribute, via e-mail, information about Professional Development and 
Health opportunities for Illinois K-College teachers. 
 
You can e-mail them to me however you would like at jwild@luriechildrens.org. If you have 
additional questions or need more information pertaining to my request, please feel free to 
email me or call my direct line, 219-242-9393. 

Thank you so much,  

Jake Wild 

 

mailto:jwild@luriechildrens.org

